Notes from Library Building Committee Meeting- March 10, 2022
Members in attendance: Samma, Cookie, Nick, Diana, John, Janet, Cody, Kevin (virtual)
Cookie started the meeting off by sharing information about the Friends of the Library gathering at Whispering Pines GC on Feb.24th.  The weather may have kept people away but there enough in attendance to elect officers: Cody Panozzo will act as President, Kevin Litten as Secretary and Brian McConnell as Treasurer.  John Thompson covered more information about what information the architect will be looking for from us.  He also encouraged us to not only look at interiors on our library visits but also consider the appearance on the outside of the libraries as well as looking at other buildings for ideas on interesting appearance and materials we might want to consider.  
The Library Sign should be put up at the location of the building sight as soon as we can get it ready and should include contact information for people interested. It will read to the effect of: Future Home of the Cadott Community Library”, with information of where to send donations (library P.O. Box). A donor measure will be added in the future. 
Samma explained the new OneDrive folder and wanted to make sure the committee members were able to access it and download the shared information she had sent.  It appears no one had problems with this.
We further discussed Campaign issues and learned that Steve Vuchetich and his wife, Jane Koehne, are very interested in making a donation to the new building.  Their main request is that it be ADA accessible, and have technology updates.  Cookie will be contacting him to get more information regarding an amount they are looking to donate and any other further requests or information they would like to share.
We discussed the new Facebook page which will allow anyone interested to stay informed with what is happening in regard to the Library Building project.  It can be accessed by searching on Facebook: New Library Building for Cadott.  There is also a link on the Building website page. 
Samma has been attending the CCA meetings and will continue to stay in contact with them regarding upcoming events/ Nabor Days/ etc. that the Library can take part in to further spread awareness of the Library and the new building project.
[bookmark: _GoBack]There was some discussion about setting up some dates to go visit libraries in the surrounding area.  This will be done in the next 4-6 weeks.
